
Howdy 
 
I have scheduled Saturday December 15, from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM,  at the Carrboro 
Century Center building for our winter meeting.  THIS IS NOT CHRISTMAS PARADE 
day...that will be Dec 8th if you'd like to attend.  LOL 
 
If anyone has a topic for discussion at this meeting - please jot down your ideas and/or 
concerns and send to me so that they can be included with the meeting mail out 
package. 
 
 
Unless someone has objections - the Paul Stewart in Statesville will be scheduled for 
April 26-28 2019 - I'll probably start working on this in late November. 
 
I would also like to receive info from tournament directors on what supplies may be 
needed for the 2019 year and I would like to know which tournaments still use the round 
robin "card" that we have printed.  Our supply is getting low and I need to know if I need 
to re-order this year. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
c 
 

 


